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Item:
Stormwater Utility Planning and Implementation Follow-Up (20min)

Date of BOCC Meeting: November 4, 2019

Request for Board Action:

The Board is requested to receive a follow-up presentation on the development of a County Stormwater Utility.
At the October 7, 2019 Work Session, County Staff and its consultant team presented an update on the Planning
and Implementation of a County Stormwater Utility. During the session, Commissioners provided feedback on
the methodology to date and identified three areas in which they desired more clarity and perhaps a new
approach to the utility’s development and implementation. Those three areas were public education, rate
structure, and a crediting system. County Staff and its consultant team have developed a scope to further
evaluate these areas, as well as a schedule by which to complete this work in order to provide Commissioners
with the requested information allowing them to provide direction on the path forward. This presentation will
provide additional information on the follow-up items as well as the proposed approach and its associated costs.

Alignment with Strategic Plan: This agenda item supports Strategic Plan Goal 4: Environmental Stewardship
and Community Prosperity.

Resource Persons: Ryan D. Eaves, PE, Stormwater and Erosion Control Division Manager; McKenzie
Gentry, PE, Stormwater Manager; Jay Gibson, PE, General Manager; Peri Manns, ASLA, Deputy Director,
Engineering and Environmental Services; Tom Murray, PE, WK Dickson; Keith Readling, PE, Raftelis.

County Manager’s Recommendation: The County Manager recommends that the Board receives an update
on the development of the County’s stormwater utility and offers feedback to further inform the next steps on
its planning and implementation.

County Manager:
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